Powder River Conservation District
P.O.Box 48
Kaycee, WY 82639

December 11, 2006

Dear Landowners;

There is a meeting to be held on January 16-18 in Cheyenne, where the Environmental
Quality Council will make a final decision on the Powder River Basin Resource
Council’s petition. Enclosed you will find an e-mail that was forwarded to me from John
Farrell of Anadarko regarding free transportation and motel rooms for the meeting. If you
are interested in this opportunity and attending the meeting please contact Petroleum
Association of Wyoming by December 14™ to reserve a spot. Their contact information is
listed at the bottom of the e-mail that is enclosed.

Sincerely,
Anita M. Bartlett
District Manager, PRCD



